
Response Date Response Text

2019-09-12 17:09:12 Patron said the Binge Boxes are the best idea ever!

2019-09-24 10:02:29
Patron commented that the really loud banging, drilling, and beep work should be done at night. Hard to study in 
here.

2019-09-30 19:57:39
One of the scrapbasket quilt ladies LOVES the new "egg" chairs and wants to know how to order one.  "You 
should advertise the manufacturer and then see if the library can get a cut/percent of sales from that advertising".

2019-09-24 10:25:16
Patron requested that the little deodorizer in the family room be moved to the sink or a higher location. Her young 
daughter tried to grab it and she thinks that other small children will do the same.

2019-09-23 15:55:25
Patron said they love the new furniture in Children's Dept.  And "can't wait until you get things on the walls".  She 
said she's been bringing her children since they were babies.

2019-09-23 13:33:35
Patron asked if we were done remodeling in the Ch. Dept.  Then she asked if we were going to put things on the 
walls, they looked "blank" to her.

2019-09-21 13:03:53 Your bathrooms are so *fancy*!

2019-09-20 13:04:53
I had an older gentleman ask me if the bathrooms were now open.  I told him yes and showed him where it was.  
When he came back out he said "Well that there is first class!"

2019-09-18 15:01:24

A patron complimented the new bathrooms, but then commented on the fact that there is no handle on the inside 
of the door. She said if someone was handicapped or not tall enough, they would not be able to reach the purse 
hanger to close the door.

2019-09-17 10:08:58

Patron coming into children's area commented that this all looks great! She added that they have lived all over, 
east coast to west coast, and this is the most kid-friendly library they've ever had. She said we understand that 
kids are going to touch things and be a little loud sometimes and accidentally rip books. She wanted to thank us 
for that. :)

2019-09-12 08:44:08 "It's so pretty in here now! It's gorgeous!" - overheard between two patrons chatting in the children's department. :)

2019-09-04 12:44:00 You know what the greatest thing to happen to this library is? Those sliding doors!

2019-09-04 10:19:28
Patron commented on lack of ventilation in the restrooms particularly because the stall doors are floor to ceiling.  
Suggested Febreze or other air freshener be made available

2019-09-03 16:30:39 Patron suggested a table outside the restroom to place items while they're using the facilities.

2019-09-10 14:21:20

Patron commented that we were "being robbed" by a guy in the library shop who has about 10 bags. He told him 
he wasn't going to buy anything because "he likely got all the good stuff." He added that we should limit it to one 
bag per person and I was thinking of a response when his wife jumped in and said, "Well, they want to get rid of 
them!" I shook my head and said, "Well, that is true." with a chuckle.

2019-09-11 15:43:31

13 year old patron saw me setting up for Lego Club and asked about.  Was disappointed to hear it's only for 
school-age.  Asked, "Why do people automatically assume that older kids don't want to play with Legos?"  
(Program idea for teens sometime...?)
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2019-09-12 16:24:54 Patron really likes the ILL service we provide:  "I've saved SO much money", she said.

2019-09-12 13:50:59
Patron would like us to make up bookmarks with all the titles of upcoming book group selections.  (I gave her the 
Round Table Reader titles through December)

2019-09-16 13:59:36
Copiers never work right.  I apologized and said we were having some issues today. Patron replied, it seems 
there are issues everyday with the computers/copiers

2019-09-14 13:08:29
A patron complimented our new operating system. He loved that we used Linux and offered Gimp on our 
computers.

2019-09-04 12:41:50 [After helping a patron use the copier for the first time]: That was easy! :)

2019-09-28 13:05:32

High profile patron asked if we were going to bring the book request/order feature back on the website.  She tried 
to find the spot she used to go to to request a book be ordered for the collection if we didn't have it.  I referred her 
to the AskUs email address for now.

2019-09-04 13:28:39
Patron had emailed a question about placing a hold on the new website. At the end of her email, she stated, "I 
really appreciate our library!  It has been a fabulous resource for me!" Just sharing the love.

2019-09-30 11:05:05 Patron suggested an art book sale during our ArtsGo display.

2019-09-25 09:22:27 Patron:  "I love the library SO much but it confuses me.  Ever since they took out the card catalog...I'm lost."

2019-09-13 12:23:29

A little boy ran into the children's department and ran straight to the Fairy House. He looked in the window and 
said, "That's a mess!" I kind of laughed and after he left, I looked in the house and it was indeed a mess. The 
bookshelf and dresser were turned over, the plant, cup and saucer were on the floor. What goes on overnight in 
the fairy house, anyway?

2019-09-03 10:56:12
After I commented on a patron's (huge) stack of books she said, "We have 3 boys who love to read. We 
appreciate our library!"


